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Product Change Notification 

Date: Feb. 16th, 2017 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Thank you for choosing KYOCERA as your LCD solution provider. We appreciate the opportunity to 

support your business. This letter is to inform you of a product change due to component EOL.   

 

1. Product  

C-51505NFQJ-LB-AJN 

 

2. Background 

The component supplier discontinued the current LED luminosity rank, they will supply a new rank 

LED with lower luminosity. However, we guarantee the quality of our products and keep the part 

number the same. 

Backlight brightness:  

Current: min 38cd/m2 

New: min 30cd/m2 

3. Schedule:  

We estimate we will start shipping the new LED version from March 2017. 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience. Thank you in advance for your understanding and your cooperation. 

If you have any questions, please contact your KYOCERA sales representative. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

KYOCERA International, Inc 

Display Division 


